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Ports North welcomes OCEAN PRINCESS 

 
 

  
 
 
 
The Cairns Cruise Liner Terminal will welcome the Cruise Ship OCEAN PRINCESS to Cairns on 
Wednesday, 18 March 2015, with 976 passengers and crew on board.  
 
The ship is scheduled to dock in the Port of Cairns at 07.00 and leave at 18.00hrs. 
 
It will be the last visit by OCEAN PRINCESS in her current role, following the announcement in 
November, 2014, that the ship was sold to Oceania Cruises.  
 
She is expected undergo a 35-day, $40 million refurbishment in Marseille, France, to become Sirena.  
 
MEDIA CONTACT: 
Andree Stephens Communications Adviser 
Email: andree.stephens@portsnorth.com.au 
Ph: 4052 3815 

 
Vessel Information 
 

Built: 1999 
GT: 30,277 

Shipyard: Chantiers de l'Atlantique  
(France) 
Length: 181 m 

Beam: 25.5 m 

Draft: 5.8 m 

Decks: 11 

Passenger capacity: 702 

Crew: 372 

Shipping Agent Inchcape Ph: 4051 5211 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Oceania_Cruises

